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Week 7 

Term 4 

Opportunities For All 

From the Principal….. 

 
Hi everyone, 
 

This week we had the 3D printer man come from Cobar PS. He 
showed us how it works and printed a label for us. 

 
On Wednesday next week we are having a Science day at our 

school. We will be joined by Weilmoringle and some DE students 

as well. We will be holding Canteen on Wednesday instead of 
Tuesday. 

 
Weilmoringle Fete is on Saturday. Unfortunalty there is no longer 

transport through the school to the fete. I hope some families 

are still able to attend and suppor the day. 
 

We will also be swimming in Bourke on Thursday again for 
swimming lessons.Students need to bring swimmers, towel, 

water bottle and money if they wish to buy lunch from the 
canteen. 

 

Don’t forget we are looking to get copies of all students’ birth 
certificates. If you have a birth certificate and have not already 

given it to the school, please bring it in. 
 

Don’t forget to bring in Santa money for the 16th Dec! 

 
Our student of the Week this week is Alex Stone. Alex receives 

this award for his great effort in swimming lessons this 
week.Well done Alex! 

 

Regards, 
 

Melissa Harrison 

 
Student of the Week  

 

 
Alex Stone 

Upcoming Events 

 
Term 4 

 

November 

29th L3 Brewarrina – Heather  
29th NO CANTEEN 
30th Science Day 
30th CANTEEN 

 

December 

7th Cathy Campbell visit 
14th Sean Andrews visit 
16th Presentation Day/Last day of school 
 
  

Wedesday 
Morning Tea $2 

Packet Biscuits (shapes/tiny teddies) 

OR  

A piece of fruit (Apple/Orange 

Milo 

Lunch $5 

Sandwich or Salad                

Popper 

Order both for $6 

Paddle pop Ice cream  

At hometime $2 

 
 

Please bring 

swimmers to 

school every 

day. 
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Preschool 

This week we have been using magnets and a 

metal detector to explore if this are or are not 

metal. We have enjoyed going around and 

testing the different objects. 

 

 

 

 

We have loved playing with the instruments and 

testing the different sounds they make. 

 

 

 

 

 

We still love swimming and we are getting so 

good at it. Charlee doesn’t need a bubble 

anymore and Arabella and Heaven only need a 

one bubble sometimes.  

 

 

 

 

 

It’s getting hot 
 
 
We looked at  
the temperature  
on our  
thermometer. It  
is cooler in the 
preschool than it 

is outside.    

English and Maths 
opportunities are 

everywhere 
We had a great time 
looking at the 
catalogues. Arabella was 
recognising the different 
numbers and Charlee was 
talking about the 
different 
foods she  
did and did 
not want  
to buy. 
 

Painting 
Painting is lots of fun and 
it helps us with our hand 
eye coordination and fine 
motor skills. It also 
allows us to be creative 

and explore our world.  
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                                                          P & C General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting and General Meeting 
of the Enngonia School P&C will be held on 
Tuesday 22nd November 2016 starting at 3.15 pm. 
An invitation is extended to all parents and 
community members to attend and voice your 
opinions about what is happening in our school 
and what you would like to see in the future eg 
excursions, activities and programs, fund raising 
etc. 
Only current financial members are eligible to 
vote at P&C meetings. 
 

P & C Fundraising Goals for 

2016 
 

To help the school with the following projects: 

 Preschool – shade  
 Shade – basketball court 

P&C Items for discussion at next 

meeting 

 Fundraising 
 

Bourke Market Days 2016 
Saturday Markets run from 9am-12.30pm. Come for 

a social morning and say ‘hello’ to our local stall 

holders or set up your own stall. 

Please ring Berdine @ Little Birdy 68724242 to book a 

stall, $5 marketing fee for stall holders. 

 

Wednesday 14th December (xmas night market 

5-7.30pm) 

 

Enngonia & District Events 
 

3rd December – Brewarrina Rodeo 

14th December – Bourke Night Market  

18th December – Christmas Party @ Bush Tucker Inn 

 

 

 

Enngonia Staff 

Professional Learning 

2016 

- Miss Harrison- L3, TEN, Principal 
professional development  

- Miss Secomb- L3, TEN, Pre-School 
Conference 

- Linda- Stage 1 L3,  
- Heather- Stage 1 L3 
- Molly- Cert 3 Early Childhood 

Christmas Monster Raffle 

Tickets have been sent home for the P&C Christmas Raffle. 
Tickets are $1 each. 

There will be 3 draws. 
Donations for the raffle of non-perishable items would be greatly 

appreciated. 
Please return tickets by Thursday 15th December. 

Raffle will be drawn Friday 16th December. 
 
 



 

 

Presentation Day 
 

Everyone is welcome to come and attend Enngonia Public School’s 

presentation Day  

Friday 16th December 2016 
 

 

 

Starts at 10am-2pm  
Students go home with parents at the end of the event 

 

Performances by:  

 Preschool students 

 ‘Emus’ (K-2) 

 ‘Lorikeets’(3-6)  

 

 

End of year awards, reports and Preschool portfolios 

presented 

 
 

Special guest appearance from Santa! 
 

Free lunch provided  
 

 

Christmas hamper raffles drawn 


